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Stoodley Pike 
This Monday our Year 4 children 
yomped their way up Stoodley Pike 
as part of their fieldwork in 
Geography.  They just about 
avoided the downpours and 
certainly got their steps in! 
 
A Walk on the Wild Side for Year 5 
Another trip out for some pupils went 
on this Wednesday, as Class 5 spent the day at Knowsley Safari 
Park.   
After looking at life cycles and animals in science, it was a great trip 
to round off the school year together.  
 
Athletics 
This week we entered not one but two athletics events.  On Monday we 
took part in the Pennine School Sports Association’s event.  Our squad 
consisted of a Y6 team and a Y5/4 team.  The kids ran, jumped and threw 
to the best of their ability, with many children earning a medal or two. 
At the end of the event they announced the overall  results for the schools 
who entered.  We were thrilled to find out that we came second.  A great 
achievement! 
Then on Thursday we took another group to 
Ryburn for the Sowerby Bridge Schools comp.  The 
‘meet’ was similar but different, with more of our 
lower juniors getting a chance to represent school 
and some slightly different events.  Once again, lots 
of our children earned a medal and we all tried to 
do our best for Team Triangle.  We await the 
overall school results for this one. 
 
 
(Stand Firm in the) Faith Week 
As you are all aware, next week is a special project 
looking at some major world faiths.  If you have not already 
done so, please send back the reply slips if your class is one of 
the ones visiting a place of worship.  Also, please remember to 
make the small payment we have requested to help pay for the 
workshops, resources etc.  Thank you. 
 
Triangle’s Got Talent ’24 and Summer Fair 
As I type, preparations are being made for this evening’s PTFA 
event.  The bunting is up; the ice lollies are in the freezer; the 
staff have rehearsed their ‘surprise’ routines and the fine 
weather has been booked!  As usual, bringing some cash to spend will be much appreciated.  This year 
however, there will be a couple of card readers dotted around. 
We hope lots of you will join us back at school from 5.30pm.   
Anyone for a hotdog before you get your face painted and throw a wet sponge at the headteacher?! 
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Team Triangle Undefeated 
Mr Allen took a squad of upper junior footballers over to Wardle yesterday.  The team had two matches, 
winning one and drawing the other.  Well done everyone! 
 
Rotakids Art Competition 
This school year our Rotakids have worked together to 
organise activities and events to raise money for worthy 
causes.  They have one final activity for you to enjoy. 
We invite you to do a picture of your favourite animal and 
hand it in to the school office on or before Friday 5th July.  
Remember to add your name and class on the back.   
Entries cost £1 each and all money raised will go to the 
Halifax RSPCA. 
There will be winners in every class who will receive a 
medal. 
Thank you 
The Traingle Rotakids.  
 
This week’s Achievement goes to ……… 
 

Stars of the Week:   
Class R:  Joanie, Elodie              Class 1:  Harry           Class 2:  Amelia                 
Class 3:  Poppy          Class 4:  Holly            Class 5:  Lucy                        
  
     
 

Writers of the Week:  
Class R:  Elliott      Class 1:  Macy     Class 3:  Millicent     
Class 4:  Pippa, Jayda                 Class 5:  Angus   Class 6:  Annabelle M, Felicity         
   
 
Vision Ambassador: Ramzy – For being helpful to the adults outside   
 
Friendship Award: All of Class Reception for the way they welcomed the new starters into their 

classroom for the stay and play sessions.  
 Class 4 – Jacob and Zofia.         

 
Events for the week commencing 24th June 2024: 
Monday:  Zoom Call with Badi-ud Din School – Sri Lanka!  No Karate Club, Mosque Visits  
Tuesday:  Workshops on Judaism in school   
Wednesday:  Class 3 Residential Hebden Hey.  Gurdwara visits.  
Thursday:  North Halifax Grammar School Open Evening for Year 5 parents 5-8pm 
   No Lego Club  
Friday:  Year 6 Rounders 9-1.  No Cricket Club.  Year 6 sleepover   


